
As per Part 2C paragraph 9.3 of the Constitution, the Mayor has agreed to accept the 

following urgent question: 

 

Public Questions 

 
d) Paul Serjeant of Oldfield ward will ask the Lead Member for 

Planning the following question: 
 

Residents were sent an email on July 14th informing us of a new "call for sites". No 
announcement of any such impending consultation was made at the Borough Local 
Plan (BLP) Extraordinary meeting on June 19th (or elsewhere). Given that the BLP 
has already been approved for submission can RBWM explain why this sudden "call 
for sites" is required? 
 


